
Advance Notice 
June 8, 2023 
 
Announcements and Correspondence (GP-4) – Board 
 
This is a standing opportunity for the Board to share announcements and correspondence.  
 
 
Since the last meeting the Board has collectively received the following correspondence: 
 

• S. Brown Re: Invite to the Special Education PTSA Member Appreciation Event 
• M. Morgan Re: Parent feedback on curriculum 

 
 
Additional correspondence may be listed in the minutes. 


